
WATER SHUT OFF NOTICE FOR
NON-COMPLIANCE OR EMERGENCY

 

 
DATE: _____/________/________    
 
TO THE OWNER, AGENT OR OCCUPANT of
 
______________________________________________________________________________
 
We must shut off your water supply because (check one):
 
€ you did not comply with the Three Day Notice to repair the leak on your water service line

€ an emergency situation was created by a leak on your water service line
Property owners own and are responsible for their water service line, which connects their home to
the City’s water main in the street.
 
You must have a licensed master plumber complete the necessary repairs and pay all fees owed to the New
York City Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) before we can turn your water service back on.  
 
Please note that the licensed master plumber must obtain all necessary DEP and Department of
Transportation (DOT) permits prior to performing repair work.  
 
Repairs may be covered by your property’s insurance policy or by the AWR Service Line Protection Program, if
you are currently enrolled. (see IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS listed below)
 

Inspector (Please Print): ______________________________
Inspector’s Phone Number:_____________________________
CSR#: _____________________________________________

 
To learn more about your responsibilities regarding your service line connection to the City’s water
main, visit nyc.gov/dep/watershutoff.
 
IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS
AWR Service Line Protection Program: 888-300-3570
DEP General Inquiries*: 718-595-5281
NYC Non-Emergency Information Line*: 311
 
*Assistance provided in multiple languages
 




